
Request for Your Valuable Opinions 

Dear Members, 

As we approach our upcoming strategic planning period, we are eager to gather your insights and 

opinions on our future objectives. Your feedback is vital in ensuring that our strategies align with 

the needs and aspirations of our community. 

Please take a moment to reflect on the following areas: 

• Key priorities for the upcoming year 

• Areas for improvement within our organization 

• Opportunities for growth and development 

We would appreciate receiving your thoughts by [insert deadline]. You can send your feedback 

via email or by completing the attached survey. 

Thank you for your continued support and involvement. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Organization Name] 


